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Tuesday, 28th August, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
Congratulations on your child being selected for the 2019 Aurora Year 6 virtual classroom. Throughout 
Term 4, students will be taking part in 2 x 90 minute per week ‘taster’ sessions with their Aurora teacher 
and new classmates in preparation for next year. 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to attend a video conference (VC) meeting to be held on 
Tuesday 4th, September (Week 7) from 3:30pm to 4:30pm. The meeting will be held in our school VC 
room with Ms Hulme also in attendance. The meeting will be a fantastic opportunity to meet Stage 3 
Aurora teachers and classmates in Aurora’s virtual learning environment.  
 
If you have not yet received an enrolment package, we have been informed that an enrolment package 
will be sent to your home address within the next week.  
 
We look forward to presenting students with this exciting opportunity and look forward to discussing 
the program with you further. 
 
 
Ben Kirk 
Stage 2 Relieving Assistant Principal 

 
 
 
 


